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THE APPARENT PROBLEM: 
Several statutes still contain references to the obsolete 
"Department of Administration" (now the Department of 
Management and Budget). Legislation has been proposed 
to update the references. 

THE CONTENT OF THE BILLS: 
The bills would replace references to the Department of 
Admin is t ra t ion w i th references to the Depar tment of 
Management and Budget. House Bill 4391 would amend 
the Tax Tribunal Act (MCL 205.725); House Bill 4392 would 
amend the State Revenue Sharing Act (MCL 141.911); and 
House Bil l 4393 w o u l d a m e n d the s tate b o u n d a r y 
commission act (MCL 123.1004). 

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS: 
The Department of Management and Budget reports that 
the bills have no fiscal implications. (5-12-87) 

ARGUMENTS: 
For: 
The bills would merely update several laws by replacing 
obsolete references to an agency that no longer exists, the 
Department of Administration, with its successor agency, 
the Department of Management and Budget. 

POSITIONS: 
The Department of Management and budget supports the 
bills. (5-12-87) 

DELETE OBSOLETE REFERENCES 

House Bills 4391-4393 as introduced 
First Analysis (11-18-87) 

RECEIVED Sponsor: Rep. Ken DeBeaussaert 
Committee: State Affairs 
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